
From:                                 Anne Brennan
Sent:                                  17 Oct 2013 08:49:53 +1000
To:                                      Stathis, Stephen;Hoehn, Elisabeth;Adamson, Ingrid
Subject:                             Re: Memo to Executive and Clinical Directors, Mental Health 
Services

Hi
In mid September Elisabeth and I decided that it was best to keep 2 separate streams going: 
I would be committed to care of current patients and Elisabeth and others would work on 
strategies for new models of care and development of such services.I am happy to review 
that if you all think we need to.
Anne

>>> Ingrid Adamson 10/16/2013 6:43 pm >>>
Hello again,
 
WM HHS has prepared the attached memo to go out to Executive and Clinical Directors, 
Mental Health Services.  We spoke briefly this morning about what we should advise these 
directors in the interim, between the BAC closure and the new service options being available 
(paragraph 5 states to manage consumers at a local level).
 
Peter had a look at this memo this afternoon and asked whether it was not possible to 
provide a point of contact (like an advisory panel, perhaps comprising the 3 of you, or 
another option/s) instead?
 
Would it be possible to have a quick discussion about this tomorrow? I am aware that WM 
HHS is keen to get the memo out to directors as soon as possible.
 
Thanks,
Ingrid
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